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Oregon election mail-in ballots as the standard voting method makes voting easy and 

accessible to all Oregonians. Requiring citizens to opt-in to mailed ballots presents 

an unnecessary barrier to the elderly, rural communities, and low-income 

households. Requiring citizens to attend voting events in person presents barriers of 

time and transportation, which are currencies not afforded equally to all. There is no 

reputable evidence that Oregon's standard mail-in ballot system is at risk for fraud. 

Keep the status quo and leave our voting system alone! 


